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18 September 2017 
 

 
Dear Mr Ramsay 
 
CLOSURE OF RECOMENDATION FROM THE ASSEMBLY PUBLIC ACCOUNTS 
COMMITTEE REPORT: GLASTIR, ISSUED MARCH 2015 
 
Further to the Committee’s Report on Glastir  issued in March 2015, I am writing to inform you 
of the completion of the following Recommendation (No 8): 
 
“The Welsh Government should report to the Committee, or its successor, on its monitoring 
and evaluation work once it has progressed sufficiently, and certainly by May 2016.” 
 
This work has now been completed with the Glastir Monitoring and Evaluation Programme 
(GMEP) final report having been published and now available for download from the GMEP 
web portal https://gmep.wales/. 
 
I am copying this letter to the Auditor General for Wales and the Welsh Government Corporate 
Governance Unit. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Andrew Slade 
Lead Director, Environment and Rural Affairs 
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